Business and Environmental Services

Meeting with Executive Portfolio Holders

17 November 2020

Attendees:

Karl Battersby, Corporate Director David Kirkpatrick (item 1a) Cllr Don Mackenzie, Executive Member Jane Connolly (notes of meeting)

SUMMARY OF DECISIONS TAKEN

1.. Department for Transport Pavement Parking Consultation report was discussed and approved by the Corporate Director and the Executive Members for Access

TO NOTE

1. NYCC response to consultation will be submitted on 20 November 2020.